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Fall 2019 Semester 

 

Meeting on 1 Oct 2019.  The new Assessment Coordinator, Martie Kaczmarek, met with 
the CAC and discussed her role.  There was a general discussion of program assessment and 
its importance.  It was noted that Yvonne Kirby had received special recognition for her 
assessment work at CCSU. 

 

Meeting on 11 Nov 2019.  The meeting took place immediately after President Toro’s 
luncheon with the chairs of SEST, SEPS, SchOB, and Class.  The main purpose of the 
meeting was to discuss the newly released Strategic Plan 2030. 

 

Spring 2020 semester 

 

Meeting on 20 February 2020. The CCSU Registrar, Patrick Tucker, met with the CAC to 
discuss the operation of the Registrar’s Office.  Chairs were able to ask Patrick about 
specific people to contact in given situations regarding registration and enrollment.  The 
CAC requested that he convey to his office the sentiment that they were doing a great job. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Doug Carter (Biology), Council Chair 

Carlotta Parr (Music), Secretary 

 


